BULLETIN BOARD POLICY Fox Lake Public Library

The Fox Lake Public Library welcomes the opportunity to permit individuals, community organizations and groups to use the library's bulletin boards located in the main entrance of the library and outside the library near the parking lot. The spaces are reserved for announcements of information and events of general interest to the community. This includes notices for public meetings, educational opportunities, and organizational fund-raising events, public service announcements and the like. Such items as "For Sale" announcements, lost and found notices, and notices of private rummage sales, and political campaign literature will not be posted.

Those posting notices should present them at the circulation desk of the library.

Exceptions may be considered by the Library Director.

Approved by the Fox Lake Public Library Board of Trustees on: Hay 3, 2016